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Answers to the Written Assembly Questions for answer on 18 May 2011 
 

Cyhoeddir atebion yn yr iaith y’u darparwyd, gyda chyfieithiad Saesneg o atebion yn y Gymraeg. 

Answers are published in the language in which they are provided, with a translation into English of 

responses provided in Welsh. 

 

[R] yn nodi bod yr Aelod wedi datgan buddiant/signifies that the Member has declared an interest. 

[W] yn nodi bod y cwestiwn wedi’i gyflwyno yn Gymraeg/signifies that the question was tabled in Welsh. 
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Gofyn i’r Prif Weinidog  

To ask the First Minister  
 

Kirsty Williams (Brycheiniog a Sir Faesyfed): A wnaiff y Prif Weinidog nodi’r llinell wariant benodol 

yn y gyllideb, neu’r llinellau gwariant, sy’n cynnwys y cyllid ar gyfer Swyddogion Cymorth Cymunedol 

yr Heddlu, a faint o gyllid a ddarperir at y diben hwn. (WAQ57355) 

 

Kirsty Williams (Brecon and Radnorshire): Will the First Minister identify the specific budget 

expenditure line, or lines, which contain(s) funding for additional Police Community Support Officers, 

and how much funding is provided for this purpose. (WAQ57355) 

 

Derbyniwyd ateb i’w gyhoeddi ar 20 Mai 2011 

Answer received for publication on 20 May 2011 

 

The First Minister (Carwyn Jones): The Minister for Local Government and Communities will 

consider the full range of issues associated with delivering our Manifesto commitment to enhance 

community safety. This will include the identification of the necessary funding from within the portfolio 

resources available taking account of existing priorities and pressures. Our Manifesto commitments 

include the employment of additional Police Community Support Officers in Wales; as well as seeking to 

establish a Wales Business Crime Unit to tackle business crime; supporting action to deal with the 

increasing problem of crime and vandalism within the public transport network; and supporting the 

extension of ‘no cold calling zones’ to protect people from doorstep crime.  

 


